Rotary Club of Colfax
Board Meeting
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Date: ___12-2-2020____________		Time: __12:03pm_____________
Attending:					Attending: _____________________________
Mark Clinton, Past-President			Rob Smith, Director
Gail Webster, Past-President			Hank Hanigan, President
Bob Lothspeich, Treasurer			Tim Bruya, Director				
Ian McMichael, Secretary
Kay Riebold, President-Elect

Hank calls meeting to order

Minutes of October 14, 2020 were reviewed: Mark moved to approve the minutes, Gail seconded. Approved.

Financial Report:  Bob presented the financial report and board discussed. $1825 for toys from members thus far. Last year $3455 for toys.
Bob will get copy of reports to Hank and Ian.
Motion to approve verbal report made by Tim and seconded by Rob. Approved. 

Mark motions to write a check for $3000 right now to Firemen’s toybox. Any extra raised by members will go to toybox at a later date. Rob seconds. Approved.

Discussion of dontaining to Chaplain's Fund. Bob moves to give Whitman County Chaplaincy fund $250. Kay seconds. Approved.

Discussion of finding someone to run the booth. Should not be too much trouble to find someone. 

Discussion of Rotary Dues. Bob will generate and send statements for the full amount. 

New Business:

Bob will look into alternatives to Rotary website updates.

Meals on Wheels--Masks required at all times, especially in the hospital. Carl sent email to update club. Gail will follow up with Carl to send another email saying if members do not feel comfortable in masks, it is best if they do not participate. 

Old Business:
Fire Victims Relief--Moscow Rotary sent $500 to Colfax Rotary. Check will go to P1FCU, designated to Colfax fire victims. 

Rotary Showcase Participation Follow-up-- No camera at the litter pick. Questions about Little League Breakfast pictures. Gail will continue to lead and others will send pictures.

Water Project--Check approved last time will be written and sent.

Virtual General Membership Meeting Survey Results-- Results were favorable to Zoom meeting for club. Frequency was discussed. Once a month was decided upon to begin. Virtual Christmas Party in December was decided upon. December 17th at noon. Hank will set it up.

Storage Container--Jerry believes container is available, but price and authorization is not available. Location also discussed. Hank will follow up with Jerry. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:43 pm.

Respectfully,
Ian McMichael, Secretary

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	




